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MISA GRAND FINALS
A few weeks ago we had 3 teams compete against other schools in the MISA
Grandfinals, the 10-12 Girls AFL with Mr Sheahan and Pat W and 7-8 and 9-10 Boys
Football teams with Mr Newton. These teams have done exceptionally well to make it to the
grand finals and we are so proud of the 10-12 girls AFL team and the 9-10 boys football team for
their victorious win and crowned MISA Premiers of the term. A great accomplishment for our
junior boys who for the majority are playing their first MISA competition and were runners up in
their grand finals this season. We continue to build our culture in MISA and are excited for the
students next term to do their best. Out of the 14 schools in MISA, Thomas Hassall is currently in
5th place - we would love to see our students rise to the challenge and earn as many points as
possible in Term 4 and aim to finish in the top 3! 

Mrs Irene Focas
Senior School Sports Co-ordinator
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